
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is an opening available for leading a Marathon Meeting at 
the AFG Convention!! 

If you are planning on attending the Convention but are not 
going to the Luncheon, please consider leading a Marathon 
Meeting at Noon on Saturday, April 5th.  

Contact Beth G. (Marathons Chair) at 
begood51@roadrunner.com 

 

 
 


